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Year Two 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The children have worked really hard this half term and we hope that 
they and you have a relaxing half term break. Thank you for all your 
support so far this term.  
 

English & Maths  

In English, we completed our work based on our latest text, The 
Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch by Ronda & David Armitage.  We have 
written letters this week in character as Mr Grinling and have been 
explaining to his brother how he has been losing his lunch. The children 
did really well incorporating high quality vocabulary and using 
conversational language throughout their letters.   

In Maths, we have been continuing to use our number bond 
knowledge to 10 and 20 to solve addition and subtraction 
calculations.  We have focused this week on subtracting using a 
number line. After half term we will be working with money including 
coin and note recognition, making amounts and comparing them. 

Topic 

In Topic, we looked at human and physical features and discussed the 
differences between towns, the countryside and the seaside. 
Sandwich making proved to be very popular and the children used 
their first-hand experience to write instructions so that Mr Grinling can 
make his own sandwiches! 

Cube Jar Treat! 

The children enjoyed their afternoon playing games with friends and 
sharing toys. Much fun was had by all!  

 

 

Weekly News – Thursday 24th October 2019  
 

 

Deputy  
Headteacher’s  

Award 

No awards this week – we’ll 
be presenting them after half 

term during the first week 
back. 

 

Bracken 

 

Clover 

 

Heather 

 

                                                                      Notices 

Next half term our topic is Polar Adventures and we will be looking at the life of Captain Scott. 
Please encourage your children to read up over the half term about these topics if they wish. 

Upcoming dates: 
Children return to school on Wednesday 6th of November 
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